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From our President, Sue Ballew

The Carson City Historical Society presents a new exhibit, "If These Gowns Could Talk" that
will cover Edwardian and Victorian fashions--the how and why of fashion along with a
photographic exhibit of early Carson City around1900. The exhibit will open on Sunday, April
24 from 1 p.m. to 5 p.m. at the Foreman-Roberts House, 1207 North Carson Street, Carson
City, NV. 89703 (the little yellow house on Main Street). Donations are accepted.

We are currently in need of volunteers to help with the exhibit. A tour training is available
on Sunday, April 3 at 1 p.m. Our phone number is (775) 882-2174, please leave a message, or
call Sue at 775-220-6278.

The Carson City Historical Society is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization that was formed in 1969
as The Nevada Landmarks Society to help save the Roberts House and other Landmarks from
being demolished. Through volunteer efforts, the Foreman-Roberts House was saved. We
changed our name in 2000 to become the Carson City Historical Society to better serve the
public.

Our website address is: cchistorical.org. We are on Facebook, and we welcome all new
"friend" requests. Our e-mail address is carsoncityhistoricalsociety@gmail.com



David Bugli, our Secretary & involved community member hosts a monthly
lecture series. This last one was with Glen Whorton of the Nevada State Prison
Preservation Society. If you missed that one you missed a lot. Watch our
website, social media, your inbox and Carson Now to be notified of upcoming
lectures.

Membership Dues
Hello members! I’m Chris, the new membership chair. I would first like to thank
all that have renewed their memberships. For everyone else, we look forward
to receiving yours. Your yearly membership dues help to keep us going and

help us to educate our ever growing community. Please complete the attached
form and mail in your dues. Feel free to contact me with any questions, to

arrange an in person pickup or if you would like to make an extra donation this
year. Remember, we are a tax deductible 501(c)(3).



Donate Online, Checks are Preferred
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